
 

March 27, 2023 
 

Lansing City Council 

124 W. Michigan Avenue  
Lansing, MI 48933 

 

Dear Lansing City Council, 

 
On behalf of the Lansing Regional Chamber of Commerce, we are writing to express our support for the 

reassignment of the Stadium License, Lease, and Service Agreement rights and obligations from Take Me 

Out to the Ballgame, LLC to Diamond Baseball Holdings, LLC (PEND-3192).  
 

We would first like to express our gratitude to the former owner of the Lansing Lugnuts, Take Me Out to 

the Ballgame, LLC, for their long-standing commitment to the city of Lansing and baseball in the capital 
city. Their contributions to the community and the region have been invaluable, and we wish them well in 

their future endeavors. 

 

We are excited to welcome Diamond Baseball Holdings, LLC as the new owners of the Lansing Lugnuts. 
Their investment in the team and their continued commitment to the city of Lansing is greatly 

appreciated. We believe that the new ownership will bring fresh energy and ideas to the team, which will 

be beneficial to the city and its residents. 
 

The Lansing Lugnuts baseball team is vital component of entertainment in the region and the city of 

Lansing. They bring visitors to the city, provide jobs, and contribute to the local economy. Their presence 
in Lansing is greatly appreciated and we believe that the reassignment of the Stadium License, Lease, and 

Service Agreement rights and obligations will ensure their continued success. 

 

In conclusion, we urge the Lansing City Council to approve the reassignment of the Stadium License, 
Lease, and Service Agreement rights and obligations from Take Me Out to the Ballgame, LLC to 

Diamond Baseball Holdings, LLC (PEND-3192). 

 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tim Daman 

President & CEO 
Lansing Regional Chamber of Commerce  

 


